
 
 

 
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF MILTON 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
 
INTRODUCTION DATE:  February 28, 2022  
 
SUBJECT: Status of Reid Road Reservoir Quarry Application 
 
CONSIDERATION DATE:  February 28, 2022 
     
REQUESTED BY:   Councillor Tesser Derksen 
 
SECONDED BY:   Councillor Best 
 
WHEREAS, in August 2018, JDCL had applied for a Category 1 & 2, Class "A" below water 
licence application under the Aggregate Resources Act (ARA) for the Reid Road Quarry, 
located on lands previously used for aggregate extraction purposes and which are zoned for 
Extractive Industrial (MX) use; and 
 
WHEREAS, on September 17th, 2018, the Town filed a letter of objection with the Ministry of 
Natural Resources and Forestry (MNRF), copied to the Ministry of the Environment and 
Climate change (MOECC). The basis for the objection was the lack of consultation and failure 
to follow the protocol established by Halton Region for the establishment of a joint agency 
review team (JART) comprised of the relevant public authorities, for the review of aggregate 
extraction applications; and 
 
WHEREAS, a JART process has been underway for this application. 
 
NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that Staff be directed to provide a report to Council 
with a thorough update on the current status of the application, including the Joint Agency 
Review Team (“JART”) process. 
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